
English Mathematics

6B have worked hard this semester and 
have achieved some amazing results. Last term, 
we looked closely at a variety of texts and we 
wrote a review about our favourite one. This 

term we have written lots of poetry focusing our 
thoughts and feelings about starting high school.

We have continued to cover a variety of 
concepts this semester in Maths! We are 

investigating the place value of numbers, as well 
as exploring how to use partitioning to help with 

multiplication and division of decimals. We’ve also 
exposed a variety of problems to encourage 
students to use multiple strategies to find the 

solution.

Geography and Science & 
Technology SRC and Class Captains

6B enjoyed the Science Unit ‘Material World’. 
Students engaged in a range of experiments 

when experimenting on the different properties of 
solids, liquids and gases. During Geography 
lessons, we investigated ‘The Diverse and 

Connected World, looking at the features and 
characteristics of places and environments.

Our SRC representative, Yousif  has represented us 
with pride and has been an outstanding member 
of the Fair Squad. Christian has been a dedicated 

and diligent Class Captain in Semester two.
Thank you!

6B's Semester 2 Snapshots Attendance Matters
This year we have been encouraging everyone to 

come to school every day as long as they are 
feeling well.

Congratulations to Joey, Nermin and Gabriel on 
their outstanding attendance this semester!

Highlight of Semester 2
We have created so many memories in our last 
semester of Year 6. Biggest highlights would have 
to be the 2-day excursion to Canberra, Fairvale 
Festival, Multicultural Day celebrations, Fair Day, 
our visit to UWS at Campbeltown, Frankie Day and 
our Year 6 Graduation and Farewell dinner. A 
perfect ending to our time at Fairvale Public 
school. Also, a special congratulations to all our 
award winners at this year’s Sport Assembly and a 
special mention to Nermin for being the Senior 
sports Person of 2023! Well Done!!

I would like to congratulate 6 Butterleaf on a memorable semester of great learning. Each 
student should be proud of all the hard work they have achieved this semester. I like to wish you the 
very best of luck for 2024 and stay safe and happy over the festive season! Your teacher, Mrs Bawa.
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